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Closure of the inter-rive link at the Paugan power plant on July 16, 2025 

 

Hydro-Québec wishes to inform the public and its partners of the closure to the Paugan 
generating station's inter-rive link, connecting the municipalities of Low and Denholm. 

Continuation of maintenance work at the Paugan power station : 

• Complete Closure of the inter-rive link - Wednesday, July 16, 2025 from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Hydro-Québec is aware of the importance of this infrastructure for the local population, 
and thanks drivers, emergency services and municipalities for their cooperation and 
patience during our operations. 

Information : Info-Project line at 1 866-388-1978. 
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